From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 18 January 2014 17:09

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell case

Lorraine / Simon

Thank you for your email. As I advised you on Monday I would arrange an appointment with Nikki
this coming week for either myself or a colleague to take a statement. This is subject to her
convenience. With regards to Third Party Disclosure, this now no longer applies as Nikki is willing,
you say to disclose her file to us. If she is not then we rely on Third Party Disclosure again. The
Section 8 application has been requested from Jemi and I am awaiting his response.

I will update you again next week with a confirmed time for the appointment with Nikki. I have been
tied up for three days at Snaresbrook Crown Court and will be again on Monday an Tuesday of this
week. I have a client who is facing a lengthy / possibly discretionary life sentence and the client is
vulnerable. This requires me to attend court on a regular basis on short notice. There are still
disclosure issues in that case and I anticipate that the trial will start on Tuesday so I can turn my
attention to all other outstanding cases.

I hope this clarifies the above and I will of course confirm the date and time that we will be taking the
statement from Nikki.

Regards

Josephine

On Sat, Jan 18, 2014 at 12:04 PM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Josey

Did you sort out a date with Nikki Diamond yet, and also is the section 8 and the 3 party been put into the
court yet can you give us an update please.

Many thanks

Lorraine / Simon




